
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers  
 
From:  Lucy Marrero, Director, Behavioral Health & Social Programs 
              
Re:   Behavioral Health Webinars Offered through Gold Coast Health Plan 
 
Date:   September 24, 2025 
 
Gold Coast Health Plan’s (GCHP) Behavioral Health Department invites you to join us for 
three upcoming behavioral health focused provider webinars. This multi-faceted training is a 
great opportunity to expand your knowledge on a variety of topics to better help your patients 
navigate mental health services. Join as many sessions as you are interested in! 
Session 1: GCHP and Carelon Mental Health Services 

- Date: Oct. 16, 2025 from 12 - 1 p.m. 
- Register here 

Session 2: Evidence-Based Models for Children and Youth Behavioral Health 
- Date: Oct. 23, 2025 from 12 - 1 p.m. 
- Register here 

Session 3: Substance Use News and Resources for Referrals 
- Date: Oct. 28, 2025 from 12 - 1 p.m. 
- Register here 

For more details, please click here or email April Whetsell at awhetsell@goldchp.org.    
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